
  
 
Elections & Registration 
 
 

Notice of Early Processing O.C.G.A. 21-2-386 (2)(A) 
 

September 19, 2024 
 
Pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 21-2-386(2)(A), notice is hereby given that Early Processing of the absentee by 
mail ballots for the November 5, 2024, General Election, will begin on Thursday, October 31, 2024, at 
10 a.m. and will continue daily during regular business hours. The early processing will take place at the 
Cherokee County Board of Elections and Registration office located at 193 Lamar Haley Parkway, 
Canton, Ga 30114.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

Anne Dover 
Director   

 193 Lamar Haley Parkway 
Canton, Georgia 30114 
Phone: 770-479-0407 


